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Congratulations to our Student Leadership Team comprised of Captains, Prefects and the 

Student Representative Council for the outstanding work last Wednesday planning the        

implementation of their projects for 2017. The team of 

elected representative students from years 7 to 12 formed 

teams and developed action plans for a wide range of  

projects. The initiatives are comprehensive and range from 

enhancing well-being and fitness, fund raising for charity 

through to promotion of student achievement and the 

further enhancement of our positive school culture. I look 

forward to working with this team and watching them            

continue to enhance our school culture.   

Congratulations also to students in our High Achievement Classes who have recently been 

presenting their projects to teams of teachers. The feedback from teachers has been               

incredibly positive with a number recounting stories of 

being brought to tears through the depth and content of 

the projects. Particular praise must go to students in Year 

7 for the particularly high standard of research and 

presentation at the conclusion of their first year of high 

school. I cant wait to see the full range of projects on         

display at the High Achievers Night in the Performing Arts 

Centre next Tuesday 15th November from 6pm—8pm.  

Congratulations to students in Year 12 who have all now completed their final HSC exams. 

The exams have proceeded extremely smoothly thanks to the outstanding students we have 

but also the exceptional HSC supervisors who work tirelessly to reduce the stress and anxiety 

that can sometimes be associated with the external exams. I have enjoyed talking to various 

students throughout and after the exam period and am excited for them as they begin the next 

phase of their lives.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Talking of exams, I have been impressed by the number of junior students who have started 

to develop and action a study plan for their upcoming final exams and assessment tasks. The 

development of independent learning skills is a terrific skill and one that will stand young               

people in good stead beyond school. Over the coming weeks we wish all students all the best 

for the assessments.  

David Lloyd  

Principal 



Congratulations to the following students who were drawn as winners of the PBL Draw this month. We have not had an     

assembly until this week, so I held off on announcing the winners until students knew.  

A McPherson – Year 8 K Dickson – Year 7  

A Bridge – Year 10  C Sciascia – Year 7  

E Bedford – Year 7  H Duffield – Year 11 

A Routh – Year 7  C Baltazar – Year 10  

M Riphagen – Year 9  W Homer – Year 7  

J Foote – Year 9  S Eslick – Year 7 

S Haydon – Year 7  T Millan – Year 7  

C Lynch – Year 10  A Weckert – Year 7  

R Penrose – Year 8  C Kaufman – Year 7 

T Tuinakauvadra – Year 8 S Ingram – Year 10 

 

Congratulations to all our hard workers and winners. You are all fabulous!! 

Have a restful weekend, find some time for a mentally healthy activity.  

Kerrie Chopping  

Head Teacher Wellbeing  

Student of the Week winners were…. 

Jack Barclay, nominated by Ms Rogers for  

Outstanding initiative in Maths. 

Caitlyn Martin, nominated by Mrs Chopping for  

Supporting senior student’s learning.  

Mike Thompson, nominated by Mr Boundy for  

Awesome work on his trebuchet.  

Lydia Parker, nominated by Mrs Maksymczuk for  

Excellence in English. 





Year 9 & 10 students were treated to a visit from RHUWS University of Western Sydney. 
 Paramedic, Physiotherapy & Social Work students hosted fun and interactive activities  

to engage and educate students about how to get involved in a health career  



OHS students celebrated CanTeen’s National Bandana Day last Friday! 
All of the bandanas sold out before roll call which is a fantastic effort as 
all funds raised will help support young people living with cancer! Well 
done OHS for getting behind such an amazing cause! 



Don’t forget to order your copy of the  

Cost is: $20.00 for a copy of the magazine 
   $7.00 for a copy of the CD 

To place and order you can:  
 Email the school on orange-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 Phone 6362 3444 and ask for Claire     OR 
 Fill in the form below and get your student to return it to the front office 

(don’t forget to give your name, a phone number, the name and year of your student  
and  whether  you require a magazine or a CD) 

ORDER FORM MIRROR MAGAZINE 

Student Name……………………………………………………………………………….  Year ……………….. 

Parent Name …………………………………………………………………………….. 

Contact details (Phone/email) ………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Payment may be made by cash, cheque or Eftpos 

Item Cost No of copies  
required 

Total owed 

Hard copy Mirror Magazine $20.00   

CD Mirror Magazine $ 7.00   
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